
13th January 2023 

Wixams Academy 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings from the Principal 

Dear Families, 
 
We are midway through January and the days are getting brighter! 
 
You will have heard that one of the teaching unions, the NEU is planning to take strike action on 1 February and 1 March 
this year. I would like to assure you that our BCAT Trust and Academy Leadership are working on plans to deal with any 
strike action and mitigate the effects on the Academy. I will write to you next week with further details. 
 
We say goodbye and thank you to two valuable members of staff today. Lizanne Keith has worked with us in Learning 
Support and Exams and Hannah has looked after us very well in the kitchen. We wish them both well. 
 
Last night saw our second Parent Forum and our second PTA meeting. The forum focussed on Teaching and Learning and I 
will share notes and suggestions with all of you shortly. The PTA finished electing its committee and has decided on two 
fundraising activities for this academic year. Thanks to everyone who attended these events and look out for 
announcements and updates in future newsletters. 
 
Finally, I would like to recognise the PE department and students for the amazing results they are achieving in local and 
regional competitions. Mr Dummett, Head of PE, will be summarising the host of County and District Champion awards we 
hold and a special ‘well done’ to the boys’ Year 7 Futsul team who won the County Finals last night against Year 8 
opposition! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Paul Spyropoulos 
Principal 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates 

31 Jan  Year 12 Reports Home 

1 Feb  Date of first planned NEU Strike 

6 Feb  Photographer for Years 7, 11, 12 

8-12 Feb Iceland Trip Overseas 

10 Feb  Last Day of Half Term 

 

Thank you to Mr Smith for donating some Engineering 

magazines to the DT department. Thank you! 

Look out for more engineering announcements soon. 

Regards  

Joanne Taylor 

Head of Design and Technology 

DT Matters… 

Dear Families, 

Times are hard, especially with the effects of rising bills and 

cost of living, so we wanted to remind families that if you 

are struggling and need support with sourcing food for your 

family, we are here to help. 

The Heads of Year have access to the Food bank and can 

issue families with food bank vouchers for a number of 

locations across Bedford. 

If you do need to access a food bank voucher please 

contact your Head of Year. Full confidentiality is observed. 

Mrs Davies & the Head of Year Team 

 

Family Help This Winter 



 
 

 
 

On Wednesday, Wixam’s Year 12 Finance and Economics students made 

a visit to the UK’s financial hub in the City of London. 

It was a perfect clear winter day to visit the historic and modern landmarks in The Square Mile. We heard about how 

London itself had developed from this area and saw the locations of the first banks and stock exchange (in a coffee 

shop!), before looking at the stunning iconic modern landmarks such as the Lloyds Building, the ‘Cheese grater’, the 

‘Scalpel’ and the ‘Gherkin’. Then at the London Institute of Banking and Finance the students discussed careers in 

Finance and University applications. At the Bank of England museum we handled a bar of gold bullion, of which the 

bank holds 400,000 bars in its vaults. To round of the day, we visited Leadenhall covered market for supper. Maybe 

we have some aspiring future City bankers and financiers amongst our 

students. 

 

Well done to all the Year 12’s who attended! 

Mr Mercel, Head of Sixth Form 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sixth Form News 



 
 

 
 

 
 
We would like to give families as much notice as possible to inform you of our intention to make a permanent 

change to an aspect of our uniform this coming September. 

Black trainers, such as Nike Air Force One’s and similar, are often advertised as school shoes. We have historically 

allowed them to pass as school shoes. 

Many students do choose to wear these type of trainers for school shoes and this is something we will change in 

September 2023. 

We feel that making this change at short notice would be an expensive and unrealistic change for many and that 

doing it now would cause many families to have to spend money they haven’t budgeted for.  

We feel that this permanent change as of September 2023 is a realistic and reasonable expectation. 

Please take this notice as a clear indication that this change is coming and the next time you need to purchase new 

school shoes for your child(ren), they should not be air force ones/trainer style ‘shoes’ but proper school shoes. 

We appreciate your cooperation. *The images below are all advertised as school shoes however they are clearly 

trainers and as of September 2023 will be not accepted as school shoes at Wixams Academy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform Advice 



Geography news: 

This week 10 year 8 students got to visit the University of Bedfordshire, to take part in a STEM day focused on the 

Future of our planet. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Year 11 and 12 

We are fast approach our foreign fieldtrip to Iceland and we are so excited.  Our luggage tags have arrived and our 

tour guide Geoff Billington has got in touch to send us over some pictures of what it is like in Iceland at the moment.  

He will be with us the whole time and has a wealth of experience/knowledge about Iceland.  In these final few weeks 

please remember to. 

1. Check the kit list and make sure you have everything you need. (contact Ms Miles if there is anything you are 

struggling to get hold of) 

2. Order you money or travelcard in advance as Icelandic Krona often has to be ordered in. 

3. You no longer need to have an EITAs in place but make sure you have your passport, Visas and medicines up 

to date and ready. 

Students have a meeting on Thursday February 2nd in the Assembly hall in prep to go over the final briefing before 

the trip, here they will get another copy of the itinerary and given emergency contact details.   Parents will be sent 

out the school emergency contact details via parent mail in the next few weeks. 

 

 

Picture taken by Geoff Billington, Discover the World. 



Finally this is a good week for geogeeking! There are so many programmes on which support the learning of our 

young geographers.

 

 

 

 



Wixams Academy 
 

Presents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book by 

DENNIS KELLY 

 

 

 

Music & Lyrics by 

TIM MINCHIN 

 

 

Wednesday 29th March & Thursday 30th March  

6pm 

Adults £5 

Concessions, Staff and Students £4 

 

Please email amcardle@wixamsacademy.co.uk to purchase 

Roald Dahl’s Matilda The Musical JR. is presented through special arrangement with 

and all authorized materials are supplied by 

Music Theatre International, New York, NY 

(212) 541-4684 mtishows.com 
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